
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 

To: All New York policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG New York Underwriting Department   
Date: July 16, 2020  
Bulletin No: NY 2020-28 
Subject: 24 Meadow Road, Scarsdale, NY 10583   

Please be advised that effective immediately no transactions regarding the above referenced 

property are to be insured without first contacting WFG underwriting counsel. 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 


